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Dear Mr. Branham,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has received and completed our response
to your public records request sent in via our website, as follows:

I am looking for my divorce decree or divorce paperwork

In response, our office audits state and local governments, we do not have divorce
records. To get a copy of your divorce decree in Washington state, you can contact
the county superior court clerk where the divorce was finalized:

e Divorce decrees before 1968: These are kept at the county level.
e Divorce decrees from 1968 onwards: These are kept at the Washington State
Department of Health.

Since we have no responsive records, we will now consider this closed.

Sincerely,

Mary Leider, CPRO

Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)

Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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